
OPEN/OFF-CAMPUS INFORMATION 
 
 
 
THE PROGRAM 
Sophomores, juniors, and seniors who have demonstrated academic and social responsibility are 
eligible to participate in the Open Campus Program. These students are free to leave campus, go 
to the library media center, work in the various resource areas of the school, confer with a 
teacher or counselor, or connect with other students in the cafeteria.   
 
Students who have been granted off-campus privileges as part of the Open Campus Program may 
be off-campus during their free blocks.  Students who leave campus during a free block are to do 
so during the regular passing time between blocks.  Upon return to school, they are to go directly 
to their assigned class or to one of the on-campus areas designated for Open Campus students.   
Students who have off-campus privileges and take any 9th grader off campus without the 
express permission of an administrator may have their off-campus privileges revoked. 
 
Students who have been granted Open/Off-Campus privileges are expected to follow all school 
procedures and regulations in order to retain these privileges.  This privilege may be withdrawn 
from an individual by the administration if it is determined that the individual has failed to meet 
the academic and behavioral expectations of the school or his/her teachers and/or the stipulations 
noted in this information sheet. 
 
Parents/Guardians must give permission through the Aspen workflow for students to participate. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Assistant Principal Meghan Maines in the Main 
Office 

mmaines@concordcarlisle.org 
 
 

You must check your schedule in ASPEN to ensure you have been taken out of directed 
studies. 

 
 
 
 
ONLY DIRECTED STUDIES ARE TAKEN OFF YOUR SCHEDULE – YOU MUST STILL 
ATTEND SSERC, MATH TUTORIAL, AND OTHER SERVICES! 
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